
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: MAY 21, 2019 
 
FROM:  PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT WARD:  ALL 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT RECOGNITION 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Recognize the department’s employees and their efforts. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
That the City Council receive this report recognizing the Public Works Department. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Public Works Department is responsible for delivering many of the core services that 
residents and businesses rely on every day.  From providing clean, safe and well maintained 
roadways to handling the disposal or reuse of solid waste and wastewater, our staff of 285 are 
dedicated to providing the highest level of service possible, 365 days a year.  May 19th – 25th is 
National Public Works Week and during this time, we would like to recognize the efforts of our 
employees who are the backbone of our department responding to over 55,000 service requests 
annually and providing services in the following areas: 
 

Engineering   Field Services   Wastewater 
Capital Projects   Graffiti Abatement    Biosolids Disposal 
Engineering Design  Landscaping and Trees  Cogeneration 
Land Development  Public Parking   Collection System  
Surveying   Solid Waste    Environmental Compliance 
Traffic Management    Street Maintenance    Treatment Services 

 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 

 
Prepared by:              Kris Martinez, Public Works Director 
Certified as to 
Availability of funds:   Edward Enriquez, Chief Financial Officer/City Treasurer 
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Approved by:              Rafael Guzman, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
Attachment:  Department Recognition Presentation 


